Local Announcements – Continued

Our church foyer plants need new homes! If interested in having one of the low-growing plants in your classroom (or home) please contact Amber Wills (anime.arts@gmail.com) or Victoria Wilson (971-227-4515).

Little lamb's time offering continues every Sabbath. The children will pick up money from the congregation and take it up front to put into a wood school to raise money for Student Aid so Children can go to TVA.

Mid-week Bible Study! Pastor Vio invites you to a Bible study meeting at church. Each Thursday at 10:30 am, we will meet to read and study the Word. Everyone is invited! Bring your Bible, invite a friend, and enjoy journeying through God's Word. We are studying the book of Daniel.

Family Photo Fundraiser is coming up for our <u>handbell program</u> on Sunday October 5 at Jenkins Estate, Beaverton. To support TVA Bells minimum Donation \$75. To reserve your session go to tualatinvalleyacademy.org/mini-session.

Other Announcements

Scott Robinson's memorial service will be September 28, 12:00 p.m. at 8889 NW Groveland Rd., Hillsboro, Oregon 97124. There will be a meal provided following the service. All are welcome.

On Creation Sabbath, October 25th, the Creation Study Center Museum will have an "open house" from 2:00 to 4:00 pm. Come see dinosaur bones, fossils, gemstones and much more showcasing our amazing Creator's work! The Center's Coordinator, Dr. Stan Hudson, will be present for tours. Admission is free and refreshments will be served. The Center is located in the North Pacific Union Conference at 5709 N. 20th Street in Ridgefield, WA by the I-5 Freeway. Come enjoy the science exhibits supporting a historical Genesis.

Local Announcements – Continued

Our church foyer plants need new homes! If interested in having one of the low-growing plants in your classroom (or home) please contact Amber Wills (anime.arts@gmail.com) or Victoria Wilson (971-227-4515).

Little lamb's time offering continues every Sabbath. The children will pick up money from the congregation and take it up front to put into a wood school to raise money for Student Aid so Children can go to TVA.

Mid-week Bible Study! Pastor Vio invites you to a Bible study meeting at church. Each Thursday at 10:30 am, we will meet to read and study the Word. Everyone is invited! Bring your Bible, invite a friend, and enjoy journeying through God's Word. We are studying the book of Daniel.

Family Photo Fundraiser is coming up for our <u>handbell</u> <u>program</u> on Sunday October 5 at Jenkins Estate, Beaverton. To support TVA Bells minimum Donation \$75. To reserve your session go to tualatinvalleyacademy.org/mini-session.

Other Announcements

Scott Robinson's memorial service will be September 28, 12:00 p.m. at 8889 NW Groveland Rd., Hillsboro, Oregon 97124. There will be a meal provided following the service. All are welcome.

On Creation Sabbath, October 25th, the Creation Study Center Museum will have an "open house" from 2:00 to 4:00 pm. Come see dinosaur bones, fossils, gemstones and much more showcasing our amazing Creator's work! The Center's Coordinator, Dr. Stan Hudson, will be present for tours. Admission is free and refreshments will be served. The Center is located in the North Pacific Union Conference at 5709 N. 20th Street in Ridgefield, WA by the I-5 Freeway. Come enjoy the science exhibits supporting a historical Genesis.